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• December 5th - Tuition will be drafted* 

• December 17th – Holiday Show! 

• December 18th – 21st  – Parent Watch Week 

• December  23rd  – January 5th  – The studio will be closed for Christmas Break  

 

Parent Watch Week 
December 18th – 21st   

 
Watch Week will be December 18th – 21st during the last half of each class. Room 
Moms will coordinate with your class about the $5.00 - $10.00 gift exchange for 
your dancer’s class. You will also get to see a picture of your child’s recital costumes 
during your child’s class. 

 
 

Don’t Miss our Holiday Show! 
“A Not So Silent Night” 

 

Tickets are selling fast!  They can be purchased at the studio office. 
$15 per ticket   Cash, Venmo, and Credit accepted 

Sunday, December 17th 2:00 pm & 6:00 pm 
Performances will be held at @ Pope John Paul II High School 

 



 
Ad Packets/Recital Book  

Picture Purchase Information 
  

Ad packets and Recital Book Picture Purchase forms are now available and have been 
sent via email. If you need a printed copy please see the office. We have a beautiful 
keepsake recital book. Dancers love seeing their picture in the book, and this is a 
wonderful opportunity to congratulate your child. With three performances and over 
3000 people in attendance from our local communities, this is also a great way to 
advertise your business.  
 
***Recital books are not included in the recital fee. Each family who purchases a picture in the 
recital book (any size) will receive one complimentary recital book.*** 
 
 

**The top ad sellers will be part of our new AD COURT, and the to 
seller will be our 2024 Recital Book Cover Girl!** 

 
 
 

Picture Week 
March 18th – 21st    

 
You can mark your calendar NOW.  Picture week is scheduled for March 18th – March 
21st here at Creative Dance Studio.  We will not have regularly scheduled dance classes 
during picture week.  All classes will be taking their pictures for the recital program.   

 
You will receive a picture week schedule at a later date, along with information regarding 
individual picture purchase information from the photographer. Please be aware that 
some classes may not take pictures on their regular day/time. Be sure to review the 
schedule carefully, especially if you have dancers in multiple classes.  If you have any 
questions, please call the studio office. 
 

Payments/Late Fees 
 
Tuition, Costume, and Recital Fee payments will be drafted using the credit card or debit card 
account information that was provided upon registration. Please contact the office if you need to 
update or change your payment information. If you are waiting on a new or replacement card and 
a payment is due, you may opt to use a different card or cash until your card arrives, to avoid late 
fees. For declined credit card payments, it is understood that Creative Dance will charge a $25.00 
late fee for payments received after the 10th of the month for tuition, and after the 25th of the 
month for costume payments and recital fees.  

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!  


